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Enriched Childhood Education In Carrolluwood








  School News








Metropolitan Ministries


Once again this year, Bowman Academy will be collecting food donations for Metropolitan Ministries.  We will accept non-perishable food items from 11/7-11/21. This is a great opportunity to show our students how to help those less fortunate.





Fire Prevention Month


The students enjoyed a visit from the Hillsborough County Fire Department on October 17.  The firefighters spoke about general fire safety, how to call for help in an emergency, and demonstrated fire gear and the fire truck.  This is a great time to review your family’s emergency plans.





Box Tops


We collected 1,552 during the month of October - WOW! Ms. Susan’s class collected over 524 Box Tops with several families sending in printed photos from the Box Top apps.





Yearbook Photos


At the end of the year, families will be offered an opportunity to purchase a school yearbook.  As you collect photos from your child’s classroom events, please email photos to � HYPERLINK "mailto:photos@thebowmanacademy.com" �photos@the bowmanacademy.com�.  A few parents have offered to help with the yearbook, and this will help them get a jump start on the photo collection.  To assist us with the sorting process, please be sure to write the following in the subject line: (Teacher’s Name) Class Photos.


Personal Items


As a reminder, please make sure all clothing, nap items, and lunch boxes/thermos are labeled with your child’s name.  





Likewise, all toys and personal items should be left at home.  It is difficult to monitor toys that are brought in to school.  In addition, space is shared between classrooms and some toys may not be approriate for our younger students.





Cookie Dough


The Parents’ Club Cookie Dough Fundraiser launcehed the day of the Fall Festival.  All orders must be submitted by November 15.  Cookie Dough orders will be in before the winter break - Yum!








    Parents’ Club Information








Fall Festival Event


Thank you to everyone who participated in our annual Fall Festival!  We were able to raise more than $3,100 from the raffled theme baskets.  These funds will be used by the teachers to purchase new and exciting materials for the classrooms. 





In addition, the Parents’ Club raised over $3,600 via food, game, and booth sponsorships.  These funds will be used toward purchasing items for an outdoor classroom.  Bowman is fortunate to have a wonderful playground and amazing outdoor space.  We can’t think of a better way to bring student learning outside! 





Thank you very much to our Fall Festival Booth Sponsors:  Altieri Transco American Claims, Alyssa Campbell Therapies, The Bank of Tampa, Belt Engineering, The Belt Firm, Bexley Brothers Cattle Company, The Brink Family Foundation, Glow Aesthetics Bar, Illas Management Company, NewSpine Institute, North Pointe Dental, Northwester Mutual-Ian Whiteside, Palori Equities, Sunny Florida Dairy, Venerate Media Group and Westfall Roofing.





In addition, we would like to thank the Taylor family (Ms. Johnson)  for donating their popcorn machine, the Wilson family (Ms. Jackie) for use of their sound equipment, the Belt family (Ms. Johnson) for headng up set up and clean up, the Versaggi family (Ms. Emily) for assisting with the parade and bake sale.  Finally, another huge thank you to our Parents’ Club Chairs – Joanna Ahmadian, Kelsey Brink & Alison Esposito.























Calendar





11/2 - 15  Parents’ Club Cookie Dough Fundraiser





11/7 - 21  Metropolitain Ministries Food Drive





11/20  Thanksgiving Feast


(Students Only)





11/27 – 29  Thanksgiving Holiday (No School)
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